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April 24, 1995 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Director 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, DC 20505 

 

RE: ARRB Additional Information Request No. CIA-2 

 

Dear John: 

 

With our review of CIA records now underway, we find that several additional CIA records would be 

helpful in carrying out the ARRB’s responsibilities under the JFK Act.  We ask that you make 

available to the ARRB staff the following materials: 

 

1.   Mary McAuliffe’s history of John McCone as Director of Central Intelligence; 

 

2.    Mary McAuliffe’s history of the CIA entitled A Secret World: An Unclassified 
History of the Central Intelligence Agency (Oct. 1994); 

 

3.    Roberta Knapp’s history of the CIA; 

 

4.   The transcript of Mary McAuliffe’s interview of Sam Halpern, completed in the late 

1980s and available in CIA History Staff files; 

 

5.   Lyman Kirkpatrick’s investigation and report on the Bay of Pigs; 

 

6.   Copies of CIA telephone directories for the years 1958-1969, as well as a current CIA 

telephone directory; 

 

7.   The complete CIA document known as the “Family Jewels” (created during the 

tenures of Mr. Schlesinger and Mr. Colby); 

 



8. Cleveland Cram’s study entitiled History of the Counterintelligence Staff  (all 

volumes); 

9. A bibliography of all CIA histories or analyses (including all memoranda, 

publications, and articles) prepared either by the history staff, the Inspector General 

and staff, or the General Counsel and staff that include any discussion of the Kennedy 

assassination, CIA counterintelligence during the years 1958-69, the Office of 

Security during the years 1958-69, Task Force W, the Special Affairs Staff, Operation 

Mongoose, the Soviet Russia Division (of the DDP) during the years 1958-63, and 

any actions or programs related to Cuba between the years 1960 and 1964; and 

 

         10. All files and records from all directorates and offices relating to the Fair Play for Cuba 

Committee (including file number 100-300-11). 

 

We will of course take all necessary precautions to protect these materials  in full accord with their 

security classifications.  We would very much appreciate your making these materials -- as well as 

those included in our first request -- available to us as soon as you are able to locate them. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, Jeremy Gunn, or Mary McAuliffe should any portion of this 

request require further clarification.  

 

With many thanks for your ongoing cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

cc:  Barry Harrelson 

      T. Jeremy Gunn 

      Mary S. McAuliffe 

      Sheryl L. Walter 

      File 4.20.2-1 


